
The Sidney Central School Alumni Association (SCSAA) is approaching a quarter century of serving 
alumni, school and the community. We take enormous pride in our reunion plans. Unfortunately, 
the pandemic caused by the spread of COVID-19 forced a cancellation of the 2020 reunion (our 23rd), but 
we are full-steam ahead for 2021. 

By the way: Do you know of any other high school in the country that manages an annual, all-class, 10-
event, three-day weekend reunion? It is not just a matter of pride. It is part of what the association does to 
sustain our friendships, our culture and our roots, bringing us together in loving, caring and nostalgic 
friendships and memories.  

Sidney Alumni is dedicated to serving Alumni, School and Community. 

ALUMNI 
Annual three-day, 10-event all-class Reunion Weekend 

Up-to-date website (sidneyalumni.org) 
Reflections online and printed issues, in color, available to all alumni and members 

Annual Wall of Fame Induction Dinner for distinguished alumni and educators 
Annual Sports Hall of Fame Induction Dinner for outstanding athletes and teams 

Touchscreen monitor in the high school, enabling students to connect with alumni in fields of work and 
service important to their futures and facilitating easier online contact among alumni 

 
SCHOOL 

5 Academic scholarships 
1 Athletic scholarship 
2 Scholarship awards 

12 Teen Institute scholarships for members of Students Against Destructive Diseases 
Annual Career Day for students in grades 7-12 

Workshops given by alumni to the student leaders of classes 7-12 and leaders of Student Council 
4 high school students appointed as Leadership Fellows to the Association Board 

 
COMMUNITY 

Sponsor of Main Street seasonal Christmas music 
Grant to the Sidney Library to digitize 100 years of the Sidney Record Enterprise 

Grant to the Sidney Library for electronic Sidney event sign 
Matching grant and successful fundraising campaign for Sidney Veterans Memorial Park 

Grant to the Sidney Emergency Squad 
2 grants to the Sidney Center Improvement Group, in association with United Way 

Founding grant to the COVID-19 Relief Fund for nonprofit organizations in the Sidney area, in 
association with United Way 

Grant to the Sidney Chamber of Commerce 5K Walk/Run COVID-19 Fund benefiting small businesses 
 
Your membership dollars make this activity possible.  
Please obtain or renew your membership now by visiting www.sidneyalumni.org/Membership/New-
Membership/New-Membership.html  
 
If you believe in what we are doing, please consider buying a five-year membership. 
You may also make a tax-deductible donation to the association in support of our programs and 
furthering our ability to continue serving Alumni, School and Community.  
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Alumni News 
Faculty Cathy Grahan taught kindergarten for 20 years in the Sidney school district. She has 
three children, Tommy, ’98, Michael, ‘01 and Caitlyn, ’02. She also has seven grandchildren 
living in Pennsylvania.

Irma Donaloio Rahr taught elementary and junior high music and lives in Galveston, Texas. 
She has one daughter, Brenda, and enjoys reading and music. She would love to hear from 
any of her former students.

1946 Lawrence Norton lives in New York and retired as the meat manager for A&P. He enjoys 
walking, reading and life itself. He has three children, Catherine, Jo-Ann and Roxanne; 11 
grandchildren; 17 great grandchildren; and two great-great grandchildren. He recently 
vacationed in Maine.

1950 Irene Brush Ingalls is an artist living in Unadilla. She enjoys antiques, flowers and the arts. 
She has five children, Diane, Corrine, Elizabeth, Denise and Steven; six grandchildren; and 
nine great-grandchildren. She hosts a Class of 1950 reunion annually.

Herman Riesen says he “continues to breathe, thanks be to Jesus Christ.” He has three 
children, Daniel, ’73, Suzanne, ’74 and Craig, ’76. He also has seven grandchildren and nine 
great grandchildren. He resides in Florida.

1952 Dorellis Cronauer Keigh Earisman lives in West Virginia and taught seventh-grade 
English at Sidney for one year. She retired from Montoursville High after 25 years of teaching 
and coaching girls’ basketball. She has “too many hobbies to name” and volunteers at a 
women’s center and the hospital. She has traveled to 14 countries and 43 states. She has 
two children, Ned and Heidi, and four grandchildren. She said she loved her high school, 
college and career years, but most of all her family.

1954 Margaret Ellis Aubrey is a retired teacher, spending six months in Florida and six in 
Mayfield, New York. She has three daughters and six grandchildren.

1955 Phyllis Turtur DuMond lives in California and retired in 1997 from nursing. She then had 
a party rental company, from which she retired in 2019. She has two children, Tamra and 
Steven, and two grandchildren.

Robert Green retired in 2013 as a toolmaker and lives in Unadilla. He has three children, 
Barbara, ’79, Daniel, ’81 and Susan, ’83. He also has seven grandchildren and one great-
grandchild.

1956 David Ineich lives in New Mexico and retired in 1996. He enjoys golf, running and 
weightlifting. He has two sons, Jeff and Tim, and six grandchildren. He wants to thank the 
SCSAA officers and all the other volunteers for making SCSAA happen.

Patrick Simpson retired in 1991 as a writer and volunteers his writing skills for the “Village 
Times.” He lives in Raleigh and has two children, Tom and Diana, and five grandchildren.

1959 Constance Knapp Edelen lives in California and retired in 2008 from nursing. She enjoys 
crossword puzzles and walking. She is the school rep for Lafayette Arts & Science. She 
recently travelled to Bend, Oregon. She has four children, John, Mark, David and Alisa, and 
eight grandchildren. She says she values the newsletter.

Dick Flanders lives in Pennsylvania and retired in 2013 from BOCES. He enjoys fishing, 
gardening and golf. He also volunteers at the food bank and for Pee Wee football.



Dawn Tyler Wright is a semi-retired professional music teacher and enjoys gardening and 
reading. She volunteers at her church and lives in Connecticut. She has taken a road 
trip across the U.S. and back again. She has two daughters, Lisa and Suzanne, and two 
grandchildren. Her motto is, “Keep on, keeping on!”

1961 Lincoln Blaisdell lives in Clarence, New York and retired in 2002 from teaching high 
school English. He enjoys travel, reading, theater, bicycling and dining. He traveled to Italy in 
2019. He has two sons, Aaron and Ben, and three grandchildren.

Sharon Barnhart Hager retired in 2005 from teaching and lives in Texas. She enjoys quilting 
and reading. She volunteers for the Military Ministry at her church and for Threads of Love. 
She has recently traveled to Alaska. She has three children, Matthew, CathyAnn and 
Christine, and seven grandchildren.  She said, “As I look back, growing up in Sidney was a 
wonderful experience. Friendships were made that I still have today. We were truly blessed.”

Marilyn Scutt McGonigal lives in Virginia and retired in 2014 from social work. She enjoys 
reading, knitting, gospel music, Bible studies and cooking. She also volunteers at her church. 
She has two children, Dave and Darryl; five grandchildren; and five great-grandchildren. Her 
motto is, “Live, love, pray and be happy.”

1962 Patricia Gray Tancredi lives in Florida and enjoys golf, travel and reading. Her most 
recent trip was to Australia and New Zealand. She has two daughters, Heather and Beth, 
and four grandchildren. 

1963 Marion Jipson Luce retired in 2002 and lives in Saratoga Springs, but enjoys three months 
in Florida. She golfs, bikes and plays tennis and mahjong. She has one daughter, Tina. She 
said she really enjoys the alumni weekends and seeing her classmates.

Philip Schmidt retired from the military in 1989 and from his OB/GYN practice in 2010. He lives 
in Colorado and enjoys golf and some woodworking. He is a course rater for the Colorado 
Golf Association and a rules official, as well as past president of his homeowners’ association. 
He has three children, Diana, Heather and Steven, and four grandchildren.

John Wagner is married to Donna Green, ’65, and they live in Sidney. He retired from 
Amphenol in 2010 as a machine operator. They have four children, Veronica, ’83, John, 
’85, Karen, ’91 and Elizabeth, ’93. They also have seven grandchildren and three great-
grandchildren.

1964 Michelle LaGuardia lives in Rhode Island and retired as a federal employee teacher 
in 2015. She enjoys knitting, gardening and ghost hunting. She volunteers at her local senior 
center. She has two step-grandchildren.

Eric Mathewson lives in Syracuse and retired in 2008 from the U.S. Postal Service. He enjoys 
hunting, fishing and coin collecting. He has two grandchildren. He loves the alumni news and 
says it is a great job.

Philip Nadig enjoys boating and travel since retiring in 2003 from NYSP Aviation. He lives in 
Queensbury, New York and recently traveled to Scotland. He volunteers for Meals on Wheels. 
He has three daughters, Nicole, Danielle and Andrea, and seven grandchildren.

1965 Carolyn Waldron Lewellyn lives in North Carolina and retired in 1994 and enjoys 
crocheting. She has three children, James, Judith and Donald. She also has six grandchildren 
and three great-grandchildren. She said her goal is to be the best mom, gramma, great-
gramma and wife that she can be.

Alumni News, continued 



Danny Mancini lives in Sidney and retired as a mechanical engineer in 2001. He has two 
daughters, Michele, ’89 and Julie, ’93. He has 10 grandchildren. He volunteers doing 
maintenance work at the National Shrine of Our Lady of Martyrs. In 2016 he traveled to the 
Netherlands, France, Germany and Switzerland and, in 2017 and 2018, to Maui and Oahu. 
In 2019, he visited Italy and San Marino. He is grateful for his 51 years of marriage and his big, 
beautiful family.

1966 Karen Gould Kisselstein lives in North Syracuse and retired in 2008. She enjoys 
reading and gardening. She volunteers for AHA and has recently traveled to Maine and 
Massachusetts. She has two grandchildren.

Dennis Porter retired in 2008 from Amphenol and is the executive director of United Way. He 
lives in Sidney and enjoys golf. He volunteers for the Boy Scouts and the Alumni Association. 
His most recent trip was to the Daytona 500 with his brother, Mike. He has two children, Mike, 
’98 and Sarah, ’02. He has two grandchildren. His motto comes from the Jaycees: “Service to 
humanity is the best work of life.”

1969 Kevin Lloyd lives in Elmont, New York and retired in 2018 from customer service work. 
He enjoys writing poetry, puzzles and gardening. His most recent trip was to the Isle Royale 
National Park.

1970 Lee Halaquist Wakefield enjoys kayaking, biking, cross-country skiing and ice skating 
since retiring in 2015. She lives in Liverpool, New York and has a son, Shawn.

1971 Kathryn Charles Carvin lives in Sidney and retired in 2015. She enjoys reading and 
volunteering at her church. She has two children, Christy, ’98 and Jonathan, ’00. She also has 
five grandchildren.

Patrick Hawkins retired in 2016 and lives in Guilford. He is a pistol instructor with the National 
Rifle Association and enjoys golf, bullseye target shooting and hiking. He volunteers at 
the Bainbridge soup kitchen. He has five children, Julianne, Jessica, Brent, Michelle and 
Gretchen and four grandchildren. He is proud to be a Sidney alumnus and still hangs out 
with ‘71 classmates.

1973 Carol Austin Johnson lives in North Carolina and retired in 2018. She is very active in her 
church and the its outreach program.

1973 Tina Horton Utter is married to Dale, who graduated from Mount Upton. Dale helped 
Tina complete her 22-year-old quest to complete the 580 miles of the Finger Lakes Trail 
this year. They hiked 150 miles during the pandemic and found it easy to remain socially 
distanced. Tina also worked on 150 gravestones as part of her hobby, Cemetery Lovers. She 
enjoys photography, history and travel, when not in a cemetery.

1974 Glen & Robin Finch Galley live in Sidney Center and both retired this year from 
Amphenol. Robin enjoys reading and hiking, while Glen enjoys cutting wood and 
motorcycling. They have two children, Casey, ’81 and Jerry, ’93 and two grandchildren. They 
are both enjoying their retirement.

Richard Winnick is an optometrist living in Colorado. He recently lost his father, a veterinarian 
in Sidney.

1975 Robert Isliker lives in Clinton Corners, New York and is an aircraft technician.

1976 Vivian Horton Walker has two children, Tia and Annya, and lives in Delhi. 

Alumni News, continued 



1977 Jane Daniels McCollough is a retired teacher living in Texas. She enjoys cooking, 
gardening and dancing. She enjoys Caribbean cruises and going to Puerto Rico.

1977 Nancy Soroka Hendrickkson is a registered nurse living in Oneonta. She enjoys 
camping, golf and reading and volunteers for her church, MSBC. Her most recent trip was to 
the Adirondacks. She has three children, Melissa, Erin and Dustin, and two grandchildren. Her 
motto is, “Love one another, don’t judge one another.”

1982 Aimee Roberts Andersen is the safety, health and environmental coordinator for Cornell 
Greenhouses and CALS occupational and environmental health project coordinator at 
Cornell University. She lives in Truxton, New York.

1984 Michelle Dann Stewart is married to David, ’83, and they live in Indiana with their two 
sons, Andrew and Jeffrey. She is a registered nurse.

1985 LeeAnn Dieball Harmening enjoys painting, movies and plays. She lives in North Carolina 
and is a lacrosse mom to her two sons, Nathan and Alexander. She earned her Bachelor’s of 
Fine Arts Degree from Syracuse University.

1987 Rob Walsh lives in New York City and is an EMT. He also plays drums in the Fife and Drum 
Corp. He has one son.

2001 Willa Payne lives in Unadilla with Neal Miley, ’98, and together they have two children, 
Nalya and Joziah. Willa is a lawyer.

Alumni News, continued 

Patricia “Pat” Greene of Unadilla has received the prestigious 
Jennie Award from the General Federation of Women’s Clubs. Pat 
is one of eight women nationwide to receive this honor. 

The GFWC Jennie Award is the only national award recognizing 
individual members for personal excellence. One club member 
from each region, of which there are eight throughout the country, 
is honored biannually for outstanding commitment to her club, 
community and family. The award is named for GFWC founder, Jane 
Cunningham Croly, known in the national newspapers for which 
she wrote as “Jennie June.”

The Jennie Award is described as “an occasion to highlight 
extraordinary club women who epitomize a spirit of independence, 
courage and persistence in purpose throughout their roles as volunteers within their clubs, elsewhere in 
the community and as members of a family or extended family.” 

The GFWC is the largest volunteer organization in all 50 states and many foreign countries. Its members 
are dedicated to community improvement by enhancing the lives of others through volunteer services. 
Pat has been involved for more than 50 years, beginning as a member of the now-disbanded Unadilla 
Women’s Club. Pat is active as president of the Central District Emeritus Club and state historian. 

Nominees for the Jennie Award are chosen by club members to compete at state level, then forwarded 
to the regional level and finally the national level, where they can then be chosen for the federation’s 
highest honor. 

Pat is most humbly honored to have been recognized in this way. 

Unadilla Woman Receives National Award 



Class Representatives
1943 Chris Bickos, bickoscg@citlink.net
1945 Lea Kenyon Gregory, 24 Gilbert St., Sidney NY 
13838
1948 Norma Hyatt Palmer, nbjegg@yahoo.com
1949 Charlie Davis, daviscf32@earthlink.net
1950 Bev Pierce, 207 Cty Hwy 1, Bainbridge, NY 
13733 
1951 Evelyn Brush Thayer, ettoo1934@gmail.com
1952 Wayne King, wking2@twc.com
1953 Pat Greene, pgreene2@stny.rr.com
1954 Peggy Burlison Stilson, mstilson0@gmail.com
1955 Jim Clum, jaclum@wisc.edu
1956 Janice Risley Knight, janicewknight@gmail.com
1957 Sylvia Bramley Mugglin, asmugglin@yahoo.com
1958 Russ Olsen, russolsen1@aol.com
1959 Bonnie Provenzon Curtis, jnbcurtis@stny.rr.com 
1960 James McIntyre, jmcintyre@cfl.rr.com
1961 Jon Jay DeTemple, jon.jay.detemple1@gmail.
com
1962 Dolores Hayes Breunig, fbreunig@stny.rr.com
1963 Becky Smith Holley, fhholley@frontiernet.net
1964 Pat Dilley DuMond, pattyd462003@yahoo.com
1965 Anne Rock Corrigall, anne_corrigall@yahoo.com
1966 Patti Jo Provenzon Doi, pjdoi48@gmail.com
1967 Gail Horth Secunda, enigmates81@yahoo.com
1968 Barbara Eckerson Felter, bfelter@stny.rr.com
1969 Dave Gill, jdgilly@verizon.net
1970 Vicki Miller Kulze, dkulze@stny.rr.com 
1971 Cookie Dimorier Polster, enpolster@hotmail.com
1972 Dave and Becky Leidy, dleidy@stny.rr.com
1973 Jackie Hunt Vandervort, jacalyn_v@hotmail.com 
1974 Mary Shupperd Savage, rsavage1@stny.rr.com
1975 Larry Halbert, larryhalbert7@gmail.com 
1976 Lori Bargher Crandall, lrcrandall58@gmail.com
1977 Lorna Wilhelm, lwilhelm@yahoo.com
1978 Jackie Allen Lingner, jlingner@fit.edu
1979 Lori Booth Shaw, loribooth@yahoo.com
1980 Barbara Wakeman, wakeman777@hotmail.com
1981 Keith Theobald, ktheobald@stny.rr.com
1982 Michelle Pressler, michellepressler@hotmail.com
1983 Carol Palmer Petersen, tpetersen001@nycap.
rr.com
1984 Michelle Dann Stewart, fourstews@att.net

1985 Marie Harris Gray, smgray@stny.rr.com
1986 Patti Weed Bennet, winsamjess@yahoo.com
1987 Rob Walsh, brycesfolks@verizon.net
1988 Juli Curtis Howland, jhowland@stny.rr.com
1989 Jeff Bagley, jbagley@stny.rr.com
1990 Jeff Sweet, jeffsweetdsc@gmail.com
1991 Jessica Woodyshek Wheeler, jesswheeler31@gmail.com
1994 Tracy Wilson Simmons, msimmons002@stny.rr.com
1995 Kimberly Becker Lencki, kimbecker3@gmail.com
1996 Scott Wickham, scottwickham1@hotmail.com
1997 Josh Taylor, jtaylor03@gmail.com
1998 Mary Richards-Santana, 43 Pleasant St, Sidney
1999 Beth Backus Dix, bethstarr_81@yahoo.com
2000 Erica Brazee Granger, erica.brazee@gmail.com
2001 Bryan Innes, bryjamin@yahoo.com
2002 Ashley Brazee, ashleyjbrazee@gmail.com
2003 Karli (Peck) Alward, kalward@gmail.com  
2005 Renee Hunt, reneehunt2005@yahoo.com 
2006 Dan Zieno, danzieno@gmail.com
2010 Brianne Simonds, briannesimonds@yahoo.com

SPECIAL NOTICE TO ALUMNI AND
 CLASS REPRESENTATIVES: 

The Class Roster and Class Rep list are essential to ensure 
communications about the Alumni Association reach you. The 
SCSAA has a class roster on the website, www.sidneyalumni.
org, containing the names of all Sidney alumni. Your contact 
information is only as current as your membership. When you 
join or renew and send your contact information, it is entered in 
the roster, unless you indicate you do not want it posted. 
The future of Reflections depends upon alumni maintaining 
their official membership. 
Is your class in need of a class tep? Would you like to volunteer?  
Submit your name and contact information to: update@sid-
neyalumni.org Be sure to write “New Class Rep” on the form.
To keep this list current, please contact us with any changes by 
filling out a form at: update@sidneyalumni.org.

SUPPORT  SCSAA
SIDNEY CENTRAL SCHOOL

ALUMNI ASSOCIATION

(See Membership Form, Page 11)



 SCSAA COMMITTEES:

•President’s Advisory
•Wall of Fame  	
•Sports Hall of Fame 
•Reunion
•Golf Tournament
•Nominating and Board 
Expansion 	
•Endowed Scholarship 
•Strategic Planning
•Projects/School Relations	

•New Ideas 	
•Community Relations 
•Membership Committee  	
•21st Century Ideas Taskforce
•Publicity		
•Reflections  		
•Website & Facebook	
•Historical/ Alumni Center
•Alumni Local Chapters

Anyone interested in joining a committee, dedicated 
volunteers are always welcome. Please contact us!

In Memoriam 
Alice Asplund Wells, 1943
Bruce Howes, 1948
Leta Fisk Williams, 1950
Edward Bruetsch, 1957
Sharon Sharp Zurn, 1961
Cheryl “Loker” Axtell, 1962
Joseph Swanson, 1963 
Michael Hennessey, 1963 (D. May 14, 2020)
Michelle Alford MacPherson, 1964

Terrence Biglin, 1964 (D. Dec. 11, 2019)
Donna Hudson Wagaman, 1968
Nancy Howard Livingston, 1970
Charles “Chuck” DeRock, 1971
Duane Bennett, 1972 (D. Aug. 6, 2020)
Randy Kurpil, 1973
Leird Cotton, 1975 
Lorraine Philpott Thompson, 1975
Daniel Waters, 1980

Web Tech Still Needed

I’m Ray Taylor, the Web Master for the Sidney Alumni Website. The site has come a 
long way over the years and is very large. This is a plea for help. 
I hope someone can help me run this program and also maybe
move it to the next level. As of now, it does not display well on iPhones.
Hopefully with some help, we could do that. Mostly it just needs to be kept up to 
date, which is a big project in itself. 
If you understand the HTML code, I’m sure we could make a difference. 
Ray Taylor, 
Web Master, Sidney Alumni Website. 
Phone: (607) 563-2083, email: retaylor@sidneyalumni.org



Be Part of SCSAA’s Efforts to Enhance 
School, Community and Alumni...

The SCSAA Board of Directors greatly appreciates its members’
support, which enables the continution of SCSAA programming, including seven 

annual scholarships and donations to various school and community causes.

If you are interested in learning about the value of your 
membership, please see previous editions of Reflections, 

on our website.

Membership Options
$15 per year for a Regular Annual;

$70 for a Regular 5-year;
$10 for a Senior Annual (65 and older);

$45 for a Senior 5-year.

An invoice postcard is mailed each year in June. To be-
come a member, please fill out the membership form at 

the end of this edition and follow the mailing instuctions.
For questions, contact Debby Puffer, (607) 967-8480, or email: dwpuffer@fron-

tiernet.net



 
 MEMBERSHIP FORM 

Sidney Central School Alumni Association (SCSAA) 
 (Please Print) 
Today’s Date: ______________     

      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 

 
 

 

MEMBERSHIP DUES 
Please send your tax-deductible membership 

contribution of: 
         $15 Regular Annual  
         $70 Regular for 5 years 
         $10 Over age 65 Annual 
         $45 Over age 65 for 5 years 
 

The membership year is August 1 - July 31. Your 
membership expiration date is on the mailing label on 
your copy of Reflections newsletter. Your invoice will 
be sent to you by e-mail unless you check otherwise:   
 

Receive Invoice by (  ) Post Card (  ) E-mail 

 

 Receive Reflections by (  ) Mail (  ) E-mail 
 
 

Please mail a check or money order, payable to: 
SCS Alumni Association 

Mail to: 
SCSAA, PO Box 2186, Sidney, NY  13838 

 

You can also pay securely on our website at: 
www.sidneyalumni.org/PayPal/membership.html 

 

SCSAA is a 501(c)(3) Organization 
 

SCS INFORMATION: 
  

Your SCS Class Year: ___________ 
 

Your Name:  _________________________________ 
Nickname:  ___________________________________ 
Maiden name (if applicable):____________________ 
 

Spouse’s/Partner’s Name:_______________________ 
Spouse/Partner’s SCS Class Year: _______________  
 

Are you (or were you) a SCS faculty member?   
If yes, which subject(s)/grade(s)?_________________ 
_____________________________________________  
 

Did you coach any sports teams?  If yes, which 
sports, the level, and the year(?)__________________ 
_____________________________________________ 

 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 
Vocation: _____________________________________ 
Retired? If yes, what year?________________ 
Hobbies:______________________________________
_____________________________________________ 
Volunteer Activities:____________________________ 
_____________________________________________ 
Recent Vacations: ______________________________ 
_____________________________________________ 
Children’s First Names (& SCS graduation yr.) 
_____________________________________________ 
_____________________________________________ 
Number of Grandchildren:________________ 
Number of Great Grandchildren:___________ 
Your Personal Statement: ________________________ 
_____________________________________________ 
_____________________________________________ 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

Mailing Addr.:  _____________________________________ 
 (PO Box/Street #)   (Street)              (Apt #) 

 _______________________________________________ 
                      (City)                                (State)     (Zip Code) 

Telephone No.: _____________________________________   
                                  (Area Code)        (Phone Number) 

 E-Mail Address: ____________________________________ 
May we place your contact information on your class list on the 

SCSAA website, www.sidneyalumni.org? 
(  ) YES (  ) NO 

 

Would you like to help out or serve on a committee?  
If yes, what area(s) interest you? 

 

________________   Community Relations   ________________   School Relations 

________________   Reunion Weekend       ________________   Membership 
________________  Sports Hall of Fame     ________________   Reflections 
________________     Wall of Fame   Other:_______________ 
         

                        

ALUMNI CONNECT 
Alumni Connect is our online database connected to a 
touchscreen monitor interface located in SHS. Current 
students can interact with the screen and search 
Alumni by specific criteria: profession/trade, branch of 
service, college/university attended or sports played. 
The student can then have the option of contacting you 
however you choose. This a great opportunity for you 
to give back by providing guidance and insight to 
Sidney students. Thank you for your support! 
 
(  ) Yes, please count me in!  (  ) No, thanks. 
 

If yes, how would you prefer to be contacted? 
(   ) Email   (   ) Phone   (   ) Postal Mail 

(   ) Facebook Messenger  (   ) Other_______________ 
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